
 
Monday 13th May 2024 

 
Hello year 6 pupils and parents/carers,  
 
Year 6 Transition Days  
 
We are delighted to confirm the details for our year 6 transition days. On Tuesday 2nd July and Wednesday 
3rd July 2024 all Year 6 students that have secured a place at Kirk Hallam Community Academy are be 
invited to join us for our transition days. 
 
Students should arrive at 9.30am each day for a 9.45am start. Parents/carers will be responsible for arranging 
transport/collection home at 2.30pm. Upon arrival, students will be greeted by a teacher at the gate who 
will direct them where to go.  The transition days will allow year 6 children to get to know the school, meet 
their teachers and experience a range of different lessons. 
 
Students must wear full primary school uniform, comfy shoes (they will be taking part in physical activities 
such as PE) and should bring a bottle of water. We will be providing all students with lunch in our school 
canteen on both days. 
 
Please complete the permission slip and medical/dietary information through the website on 
www.kirkhallamacademy.co.uk/year6  by no later than Friday 7th June 2024.  
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact the school reception on 0115 9301522 or 
office@kirkhallamacademy.co.uk  and keep your eye for updates on our website – 
www.kirkhallamacademy.co.uk  
 
We can’t wait to welcome you to Kirk Hallam Community Academy! 
 
With kindest regards, 
 
 
 
Miss M Cassidy 
Assistant Headteacher/Year 7 Lead 
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